
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: March 31, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for Bus Hoist 
 

The Transportation and Operations Departments are recommending replacing 
the Bus Hoist in Bay One in the Transportation Garage for safety reasons. The 
source of funds for this project is the Sinking Fund. 

 
A bid was posted on Buy4Michigan, the Livonia Public Schools web site, and 
published in the Livonia and Westland Observer newspapers. The bid was 
formally opened on March 4, 2015. We received two vendor responses for the 
bus lift system and three vendor responses for the electrical portion of the 
project. Please see the attached memo from Nick Armelagos, Administrator of 
Finance, bid recommendation from construction manager George W. Auch and 
the bid tabulations.  

 
We would like to discuss the bid results for the Bus Hoist at the next Finance 
meeting on Monday, April 13, 2015. 
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